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Guidelines for Effective Parent-School Communication and Use of Digital 
Platforms   
 
 Dear Parents,   
 
 Greetings!   
At Lions Bal Vidya Mandir, we are committed to ensuring effective 
communication between the school and parents to support your child's 
educational journey. To address recent concerns and enhance collaboration, we 
kindly request you to consider the following points:   
 
### 1. Purpose of Digital Platforms   
- WhatsApp groups are primarily used to share important updates, 
announcements, and general information with parents.   
- Reference materials or additional practice content may occasionally be shared, 
but these are purely supplementary and optional.   
- Classroom teaching, key notes, and mandatory assignments will be covered and 
completed during school hours.   
 
### 2. Respecting Parents' Time   
We understand that frequent messages on WhatsApp may sometimes cause 
inconvenience. To address this, the school will ensure that no messages are 
shared after 8:00 PM in the future.   
 
### 3. Stay Updated with the School Website and App  
- From January 20th, we request all parents to consistently check the school 
website for updates, notices, and important information.   
- School Website Address: www.lbvmschool.in 
- Parents can also download the school mobile app for easy access to all updates.   
  - Google Play Store Link for the School App 
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=net.edufox.lvbmschool 
 
- We are happy to inform you that the school app is now ready to launch. You can 
download it using the link above. The credentials (user ID and password) for the 
app will be shared with you in the first week of February 2025. 
 
### 4. Language Accessibility   
- For parents who face difficulty understanding English:   



  - If your ward is in Class 5 or above, kindly ask your child to read and explain the 
message to you. Since they have been studying in an English-medium school from 
the beginning, it is expected that they can understand the message and explain it 
effectively.   
  - Alternatively, you can copy and paste the message into Google Translate to 
understand its meaning. Although translations may not always be perfect, they 
can still help clarify the content.   
  - Parents of junior students may contact their child’s class teacher for assistance 
in understanding the message.   
- School Language Policy:   
  - As an English-medium institution, the school communicates primarily in 
English to align with the curriculum.   
  - However, we will gradually implement bilingual communication. In the future, 
certain notices and circulars will also be shared in Hindi (via text or audio), which 
will eventually become a standard practice.   
### 5. Encouraging Digital Literacy   
We encourage parents to consider investing in a desktop or laptop for their 
child’s learning needs.   
- These devices provide a distraction-free environment for studies and access to 
digital resources.   
- Refurbished or pre-owned options are also available as budget-friendly 
alternatives.   
### 6. Parental Vigilance and Control  
- Every mobile phone comes with Parental Control features that can help limit 
screen time, block inappropriate content, and monitor your child’s online 
activities.   
- Please use these controls to ensure your child’s mobile usage is focused on 
educational purposes.   
- We encourage parents to regularly monitor their child’s usage to maintain a 
balance between online learning and offline activities.   
### 7. Additional Support for Parents   
To further address language barriers, the school is working on sharing important 
circulars and notices in Hindi along with audio messages. This initiative will be 
implemented fully in the near future.   
We sincerely request all parents to remain patient and supportive as we 
strengthen our communication systems. Your cooperation is essential for creating 
a productive and enriching learning environment for your child.   
 
Thank you for your understanding and support.   
 
Warm regards, 
 
Amit K.S.   
Principal 
Lions Bal Vidya Mandir 



 


